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In this issue… 

• NZ Market weekly update 

• Market Data 

• Good news for cherry lovers 

• Meetings 

 
NZ Market weekly update 
The market update is available to read online now. Read more. 

 
Market Data 
Week 2 sales information for both the export and New Zealand markets is online. Read more. 

 
Good news for cherry lovers 
Researchers at the University of Tasmania, Australia, have conducted trials to determine the 
efficacy of anthocyanins – bioactive compounds found in high concentrates in sweet cherries 
(Prunus avium) – as a treatment and preventative therapy in high-fat diets. Read more. 

 
Meetings 

30-31 May Conference Napier 9am Various venues 

 
Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 
Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 

http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/assets/Market-updates/Market-update-8-190118.pdf
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/industry/market-data/
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/good-news-for-cherry-lovers/
mailto:info@summerfruitnz.co.nz
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/

